
1

IEM Committee

From: Emmalia Sutherland <esutherland@noozhawk.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2017 6:46 AM
To: IEM Committee
Subject: I support the ban of toxic sunscreen materials!

Hello, 
 
Please help protect our reefs and ban oxybezone (probably spelling that wrong)! Support legislation that bans 
these toxic ingredients. Hawaii should always be first to protect our environment! 
 
MAHALO! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Emmalia Sutherland 
Executive Assistant / Marketing 
Noozhawk...the freshest news in Santa Barbara! 
office: 805.456.7197 | cell: 808.281.4977 
Online: www.noozhawk.com 
Follow us on Twitter! @noozhawk 
Connect on Facebook: www.facebook.com/noozhawk 


